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Memorandum  
 
 
To: CDVSA SFY 2024 Sub-Grantees  
    
From:  MaryBeth Gagnon, Executive Director CDVSA 
 
Thru: CDVSA Board of Directors 
 
Date: May 2, 2024  

 
Subject:  Supplemental Inflation Payments to CDVSA Sub-Grantees  
 
On May 2, 2024 CDVSA Board of Directors approved a total of $400,000 in General Funds to be 
distributed as supplemental payment to sub-grantee agencies to help offset costs of fuel, utilities, 
insurance, food and other operational expenses that have increased due to inflation.   
 
One award per sub-grantee will be awarded based on the number of sub-grantees and adjusted 
based on the Geographic Pay Differential to accommodate for the cost of living in different parts of 
the state.   
 
Funds will be distributed through EFT or Warrant to sub-grantees as indicated in the attached 
document.   All funds must be spent by June 30, 2024.     
 
Two sub-grantees have declined funding and are not included in this formula.   Please see 
attachments for detailed amounts by sub-grantee and formula calculation spreadsheet.  Please save 
this memo and attachments for audit reconciliation.  
 
Thank you,  
 
 
MaryBeth Gagnon 
Executive Director, Council on Domestic Violence and Sexual Assault  
 

on behalf of


